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Comments: I love floating these rivers with my family and want to ensure they are protected as our area's

population grows.  I support the proposed mandatory permit system for all floaters, the extended no-stopping

order and dog prohibition around the Goat Lick, and additional wildlife monitoring.  The Forest Service must

evaluate strategies to limit recreational use.  Finally, an equitable portion of priority use service days should be

allocated to non-commercial outfitters serving educational or underrepresented groups, including Indigenous

communities, veterans, youth, and people with disabilities.

 


